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MISSION 
STATEMENT: 
Cherry Street Youth 
Center, Inc., is an  
ecumenical ministry 
formed to help  
children develop 
spiritually, emotionally, 
physically, and 
academically within 
their community.  
 
We fulfill our mission 
statement and share 
love with the children 
by being positive 
influences in their lives 
and by offering classes 
in Bible, art, 
computers, physical 
education, reading, 
math, social skills, 
anger management, 
drug awareness, 
cooking, music, and 
more! 
 
We are a non-profit, 
faith-based youth 
center. Our focus has 
been to share the love 
of God through Jesus 
Christ with the 
elementary-aged 
children in Chanute by 
providing them with a 
safe, secure, and fun 
place to go after school 
that offers a wide 
variety of learning 
experiences and 
opportunities. 
 
 

Challenge Update 
 December is the final month of our 
annual fundraising challenge.  We have 
received just over $33,000 at the end of 
November to go towards our $50,000 
challenge! 

 Each donation helps a child in our 
community have a safe, secure, loving 
place after school.  A donation of $140 
pays for an entire month of after school 
services for one student.  That includes 
funds for snack each day. 

 You and your loved ones could 
consider making a donation to fund an 
entire month for a child as a Christmas 
gift for that special person that has 
EVERYTHING.  We will have a 
certificate for you to hand them at your 
gathering.  

 We have just a few weeks left to 
meet our $50,000 goal.  Please keep 
praying for this ministry and our 
children over the holiday season.  
Thank you for everyoneôs support!! 

Nachos Navidad, YUM! 
 Our local Taco Johnôs has 
chosen the Cherry Street Youth 
Center as their charitable 
organization to receive a portion 
of funds from the 
total sales of their 
Nachos Navidad 
now until Dec. 
29th!  Forget Taco 
Tuesdays, make 
EVERY day a nacho navidad day!   
 Thank you to ALL of our 
local businesses that support 
Cherry Street! 

Students preparing for our annual 
Christmas program.  Our theme is 
angels and they are making 
placemats for the dinner. 
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Donations needed for the 
centers this month:  Both male 
and female deodorant, &  
paper towels, facial tissues.  
Items can be brought to 710 
N. Forest. THANK YOU! 

Shop with Amazon and Support Cherry Street Youth Center! 
Did you know? Shopping online at Amazon can help Cherry Street Youth 
Center! AmazonSmile is a website operated by Amazon with the same 
products, prices, and shopping features asAmazon.com, but the 
AmazonSmile Foundation donates 0.5% of the purchase price of eligible 
products to the charitable organization of your choice. 
Visit smile.amazon.com and select Cherry Street Youth Center, Inc. as 
your charitable organization. Purchase gifts for others and give back to 
Cherry Street with a simple click! 

Warehouse Happenings 
 Our focus this past month was all about sharing Christôs light with 
others.  The first step is recognizing that light in each of us.  Then itôs time to be intentional in our actions 
and being open to opportunities that arise.  Our students baked cookie sand brownies for our local service 
providers at the Fire Department, Police Department and EMTs to show our appreciation and to celebrate the 
light in each of them.  
 Our staff is always looking for ways to help our kids see Christ in action all around them.   

http://amazon.com/?fbclid=IwAR1KY51fuxCYGiC-Nxj2tYfXDbLAcNZVGM1GIdtlKkIdTNnrBp0XLBdQSwM
http://smile.amazon.com/?fbclid=IwAR34a_9E9MPGHBj1dNsERypi4AMUgN6RF_vWElFUQbowUzPFbm7XoHWScm4

